
 

Government of West Bengal 

Education Directorate 

Bikash Bhavan, Salt Lake City 

Kolkata 700091. 

 

Memo No. ED - 622/2011                                                                                     Dated 29.12.2011 

 

Sub: Recommendation of the Office of the Chief Commissioner for persons with Disabilities  

 

To 

The Principal/Teacher-in-Charge 

All Under-graduate and Post-graduate Colleges of West Bengal 

 

Sir/Madam, 

The undersigned is directed to bring to your notice the fact that as per recommendations of the 
Office of the Chief Commissioner for the persons with disabilities made in their Annual Report 
for the year 2008-09, the educational institutions are required to make appropriate arrangement 
for counseling and advice to students with disabilities at the time of admission about 
employment opportunities and physical requirements of various posts identified for persons with 
different disabilities.  
 
You are requested to take all necessary steps for the above. 

 

                                                                                                    Sd/- 

                                                                                                 M. Das 

                                                                              For Director of Public Instruction, West Bengal                          


